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FOR PUBLICATION:  THE ADVOCATE – THREE INSERTIONS: 
        
        FRIDAY – APRIL 14, 2017       
        TUESDAY – APRIL 18, 2017 
        MONDAY  - APRIL 24, 2017         
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF STAMFORD 

Re: DISCONTINUANCE OF A PORTION OF STANLEY COURT 
 
Pursuant to provisions set forth in the Charter and Ordinances of the City of Stamford (the City), 
notice is hereby given that a copy of Board of Representatives’ Resolution 3769 setting forth the 
City’s proposal to discontinue a portion of Stanley Court, and a copy of the Mayor’s Report on 
the discontinuance are available for public inspection weekdays between 8 a.m. and 3:45 p.m. at 
the Office of the Town and City Clerk, 888 Washington Boulevard, Stamford, Connecticut.  
 
Furthermore, the City’s Director of Administration will conduct a Public Hearing on the 
proposed discontinuance of a portion of Stanley Court at 10:00 a.m., on Monday, May 1, 2017, 
in the Office of Administration Conference Room, 10th Floor, Government Center Building, 888 
Washington Boulevard, Stamford, Connecticut. At said Public Hearing all interested persons 
shall be given an opportunity to be heard with respect to the proposed action, including any 
assessment for benefits or damages as set forth in the Mayor’s Report.  The meeting place is 
accessible to the physically handicapped.  Hearing impaired persons wishing to attend this 
meeting that require an interpreter may make arrangements by contacting the City’s ADA 
Officer and Director of Social Services at 977-4112 at least five working days prior to the 
meeting. 
 
     ATTEST: MICHAEL HANDLER     
       CITY OF STAMFORD, CT 
 
 
Dated at the City of Stamford, CT, this 11th day of April, 2017. 

 
 
 

 
 

 




